

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE City of Duluth Communications Office

411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802 218-730-5230 | www.duluthmn.gov | Don Ness, Mayor

For more information contact Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-5309 or Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-4312

DATE: 12/05/2012

SUBJECT: Public invited to discuss Chester Creek options.

BY: Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator

Public invited to discuss Chester Creek options.

We want your input! The public is invited to a meeting discuss options to repair, restore and enhance Chester Creek within Chester Bowl. The meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 11th from 7:00-8:30 PM at the Duluth Police Department Conference Room located at 2030 North Arlington Avenue. We encourage you to get involved by attending this meeting and providing comments.

For more information contact Chris Kleist, City of Duluth, ckleist@duluthmn.gov or 218-355-0598. Formal comments are preferred via email or in writing and can be submitted to Chris Kleist We respectfully requested all comments by December 28, 2102. Mailed comments: Chris Kleist, City of Duluth at 520 Garfield Avenue, Duluth, MN 55802.

###